
Board of Adjustment 
Case: C15-2018-0036 
2713 Hemphill Park 
October 2, 2018 
 
To Leane Heldenfels, Board Liaison 
 
Dear Leane, 
We wanted to address the case that was postponed by the BOA last month, C15-2018-0036, 
2713 Hemphill Park, so that the applicant could meet with the neighborhood. We, the North 
University Neighborhood, would like to request a postponement for this upcoming meeting of 
the BOA for 2 reasons. The applicant was advised by the BOA to meet with us to discuss his case 
further, which has not happened. So far, his plans are unacceptable. Perhaps a postponement 
will give him more time to schedule a meeting with us?  
 
Furthermore, as the neighborhood representative, I will be out of town on Monday, October 8.  
I would like to be present when this case is on the agenda for discussion. Do you think that it 
would be possible for the neighborhood to have a postponement request granted by the 
Board? Please include this request in the packet for the Board’s meeting on October 8, 2018. 
 
Thank you for the Board’s consideration.  
 
Best, 
Mary Ingle 
512-320-8449 
 
Steven Tomlinson 
Chair of the North University Neighborhood Development Review Committee 
512-576-2760 
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